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Ms Rebecca Sommer
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Rebecca.Sommer@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Sommer,

North West Rail Link, Stage 2 (SSI_5414 Mod 1)
Proposed Modification

| refer to your letter and email dated 11 February 2014 requesting advice from the
Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter.

Comment by Fisheries NSW
Fisheries NSW advise no issues.

For further information please contact Marcel Green, Senior Environmental
Assessments Officer (Wollstonecraft office) on 8437 4986, or at:
marcel.green@dpi.nsw.gov.au.

Comment by Agriculture NSW
Agriculture NSW advise no issues.

For further information please contact Andrew Docking, Resource Management
Officer (Richmond office) on 4588 2128, or: andrew.docking@industry.nsw.gov.au.

Comment by NSW Office of Water
The NSW Office of Water has reviewed the Modification Report for the proposed
North West Rail Link (NWRL), Windsor Road Bridge modification and has no
objections to the proposal. The Office of Water is satisfied that the existing NWRL
Stage 2 conditions of approval are adequate to address potential impacts to water
resources as a result of the project.

For further information please contact Rohan Macdonald, Water Regulation Officer,
Major Projects (Newcastle Office) on 4904 2642 or at
rohan.macdonald@water.nsw.gov.au.

Comment by Crown Lands
Crown Lands advise no issues.
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For further information please contact Rebecca Johnson, Co-ordinator Client
Services, (Newcastle Office) on 4920 5040 or at
rebecca.johnson@lands.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Kristian Holz
Director, Policy Coordination, Corporate Planning & Governance



